
Minutes of the Loppergarth Playground & Community Group 
 

13th February 2018  at The Wellington Inn, Loppergarth 

 
 
Present:  Lynne, Ang, Julia & Joe      
 
Apologies:  Angie, Julie, Greg 
 
Minutes from the last meeting:  Taken as a true and accurate record. 
 
 
Actions from the last meeting: 
 
Still no progress on the Playground/Children Playing road and 20mph signs. 
 
Still no progress on Telephone box light. 
 
Traffic cones have been placed on the corner opposite the school. 
 
A Flyer for new residents to be printed on letterheaded paper. 
 
 
Finance:    
 
No Accounts were available, balance stands the same. 
 
  
Maintenance:  
 
Greg has finished the Fencing. 
 
Peter Clarke (Park Inspector) has taken delivery of the new equipment and will arrange installation. 
  
 
Fundraising: 
 
Responses/payments are still coming in after the letters were sent requesting payment of pledges.  
 
Darran is looking into holding a Cheese & Wine evening/fun quiz as a Community event, date TBC 
 
 
Any Other Business:   
 
Lynne has received a quote from 'Kompan' a Playground equipment company, for future new 
equipment when the old climbing frame etc need replacing. It was decided that we buy one piece 
of equipment at a time, making fundraising easier. 
 
The Dog mess along the path up to the field was discussed. 
  
 
 
 
Date for next meeting:   13th March 2018                                 Meeting closed at:  7.55pm 


